Dear Friends,
This has just been sent in to the Southeastern Yearly Meeting

administrative secretary, Lyn Cope. Fa and I will be in Orlando Friday
afternoon until Sunday evening for Winter Interim Business Meeting and
the Michener Lecture. Please, hold us in Tenderness and Wholeness.
Lovingkindness,

Wendiferous

Date: Wed, 16 Jan 2008 11:45:43 -0500
Subject: Jacksonville Meeting's Spiritual State Report

Jacksonville Monthly Meeting considered our spiritual state during our
meeting for business on 1/13/08. We reviewed our 2007 Report and think
that remains a clear description of our meeting at the present time. We
remain a small group {(4-8, usually) meeting on First Days. We value and
learn from each other as we join in meeting for worship and in other
shared activities: @ an hour of sharing after worship; infrequent
meeting

potlucks; and involvement in Wage Peace, the local Peace group. A
valued

attender moved to St. Louis. Susan Taylor, SEYM clerk and member of
Tallahassee Meeting, and Wendy Clarissa Geiger, JMM attender, visited
Golden Isle Worship Group once.

Friends recognize the importance of the discipline of regular attendance
at meeting for worship with prepared hearts and minds. We are concerned
we have fallen short of this discipline. We continue to consider: "We
sit around in a circle thinking in our private ways about that
Something,

but often not knowing how to tell others what we know experimentally
about Something’'s graceful work in our personal lives. In other words,
we are waiting for leadings which will help us to answer for each other:
Just what is it we are sitting around?"”
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